NARRABRI SHIRE COUNCIL ABN 95

46-48 Maitland Street PO Box 261 NARRABRI NSW 2390 P: (02) 6799 6866 FE: council@narrabri nsw.g





Our Reference:

PB:MR

Your Reference:

cour Rejerence: Contact Name: Telephone:

Mr Paul Bawden (02) 67996855



15 May 2013

Gina Davis
Senior Planner
Land Use Planning Strategy
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
PO Box 550
TAMWORTH NSW 2340

Dear Madam,

Re: NARRABRI LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL PLAN AMENDMENT – LOT 81 DP 2855 UGOA STREET NARRABRI

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the above matter and specifically your letter dated 21 March 2013.

Please find attached the revised Planning Proposal from the applicant's consultant. The amendments that have been suggested by both the Department and Council have now been incorporated into this latest version.

I am also of the view that this revised Planning Proposal is consistent with the intent of Council's original resolution of support on 17 July 2012.

Accordingly, the Department is now requested to formally accept the Planning Proposal for a Gateway Determination.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact myself within Planning and Development Services of Council.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Paul Bawden

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

Encl. Planning Proposal Mitchell Hanlon Consulting Pty Ltd Amendment to Lot Size Map Lot 81 in DP 2855 Ugoa Street, Narrabri